ST. GEORGE’S SCHOOL

No. 11, Jalan Kumbang Pasang, BA1512, P.O. Box 2201, Bandar Seri Begawan BS8674, Negara Brunei Darussalam
Tel.: (673) 2224458 / 2228449  Fax: (673) 2226910  E-mail: stgeorge@brunet.bn  Website: www.stgeorges.edu.bn

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/771
Date: 28" February, 2017
To: All Parents & Guardians Concerned

THE LAUNCHING OF READING PROGRAMME TO LOWER PRIMARY PUPILS

The school will be launching the Reading Programme to Lower Primary pupils. Parents of Lower
Primary pupils (Year 1 — Year 3) are invited to attend the launching, which will be held on:

Date : 11t March, 2017
Day : Saturday

Venue : Parish Hall

Time :2.00 pm

Trained ‘Super Teachers’ will be conducting Story Time as part of the Reading Programme through
the various activities that can motivate children to read. There will be a briefing by Head of Primary
Section, Mdm Alice Ting on the Reading Programme. Through this programme, parents will be
informed on the improvement of their children’s reading fluency towards the end of each level/year.

Therefore, you are highly encouraged to attend this event so that you can also help, guide and
monitor your child’s reading progress at home. Kindly fill in & return the reply slip before on/before
Saturday, 4" March 2017 to the Class Teacher.

Let’s celebrate the joys of reading together.

"‘\\\ R 2.4
JANIDI JINGAN W
Principal

KINDLY RETURN THIS REPLY SLIP

RE: INVITATION TO ATTEND THE LAUNCHING OF READING PROGRAMME

I, (Name of parent/guardian) of child / ward

, Year will attend the abovementioned

programme.

(Signature of Parent/Guardian)



